
Information about local salt bins, salt bags and salt use 

 

Lifton Parish Council is a member of the Devon County Council snow warden 
scheme, which provides the parish with a supply of rock salt. 

 
DCC provide salt bins around the village for use by residents during periods of 

cold weather. 
 

Additional bins and salt bags are provided by the Parish Council to ensure that 
most areas of the village have access to salt when required. 

 
Please find below their locations: 
DCC Salt Bins - Top of Darkey Lane, Parkwood Rise x2, Duntz Hill, Park Road 
and Hannaford Road. 
PC Bins - Parsonage Court, Village Shop and Primary School car park (North 
Road). 
Salt Bags - Arundell Close, The Crescent and Leat Road. 
 

Local residents can use salt on public highways and pavements during cold 
weather conditions.  Residents are not permitted to use the salt on private 

driveways or paths or on private business/commercial properties. 
 

Please use the salt during periods of cold or severe weather only; and 
remember a little can go a long way. 

 
Thank you. 

Lifton Parish Council 


